
City Council Agenda Report
November 19, 2024

TO: Honorable City Council

FROM: Jesus M. Gomez, City Manager

BY: Glen W.C. Kau, P.E., Director of Public Services/City Engineer
Jana Stuard, Director of Finance/City Treasurer
Mario Mera, Engineering Division Manager

SUBJECT: PROJECT NO. 7230 – ACCEPT WORK FOR TRAFFIC SIGNAL 
IMPROVEMENTS – SAN ANTONIO DRIVE/NORWALK BOULEVARD 
BETWEEN ROSECRANS AVENUE AND CIVIC CENTER DRIVE, AND ON 
CIVIC CENTER DRIVE BETWEEN NORWALK BOULEVARD AND 
BLOOMFIELD AVENUE, FEDERAL PROJECT NO. HSIPL-5347(040) - 
ENGINEERS REPORT 24-20

Background:

On July 16, 2020, City Council awarded a contract to KDC, Inc. dba Dynalectric in the amount 
of $950,814 and included a contingency of $95,100 for the subject project.
 
The work scope included Traffic Signal Improvements on San Antonio Drive/Norwalk Boulevard 
between Rosecrans Avenue and Civic Center Drive, and on Civic Center Drive between Norwalk 
Boulevard and Bloomfield Avenue, Federal-Aid Project No. 5347(040).  Additional work in the 
amount of $720,233 was required for the additional procurement due to bid quantity differential, 
installation of traffic control devices which included additional boring for additional installation of 
conduit, additional restoration of asphalt paving and precast concrete in Caltrans Right-of-Way; 
additional Southern California Edison service work; additional conduit installation for future use 
at Bloomfield Avenue and Civic Center Drive and various additional work performed due to 
unforeseen conditions.  Final project costs are $1,671,048.

The project was completed satisfactorily on May 11, 2023.
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Fiscal Impact:

The project was funded through HSIP Federal funds and Measure M matching as follows:

HSIP Federal Funds:             $1,503,943     (90%)
Measure R (matching funds)    $106,138       (6%)
Prop C (matching funds)             $60,967      (4%)
Final Project Cost:                  $1,671,048  (100%)

No General Fund monies were used for the project. 

Citizens Advised:

N/A

Strategic Plan 2023 Implementation:

The recommended action will further the City’s Strategic Plan Goal 2: Work in Partnership with 
Our Community to Achieve Safe and Livable Neighborhoods; Objective 1 - Re-invest in existing 
and aging infrastructure.

Recommended Action:

Staff recommends City Council accept the work of KDC, Inc., dba Dynalectric in the amount of 
$1,671,048 for Project No. 7230 San Antonio - Norwalk Boulevard Traffic Signal Improvements 
Federal Project 5347(040). 

Attachments:

Location Map


